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Rotary Club of Benicia 
Service Above Self 

February 7, 2017

Today, Ken Courville visited our club and presented our club with two awards — the first 
award because as a club, we give over $325 per person to Rotary International.  The 

s e c o n d a w a rd i s f o r m e m b e r s h i p 
development.   

By the way, the sign that Ken is holding is 
the NEW Rotary emblem!  Did you know 
this??? 

Did you know this?
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Things to know….and who was happy!

1. You can still buy a memory brick to help support the Benicia High School PTSA. 
2. The Benicia Education Foundation Run for Education is April 23, 2017.  Even if you 
are not a runner, help is needed! 
3. Career Week at Liberty High School is soon.  Rotarians are needed to help with 
interviews and career talks. 
4. Bill Pugh celebrated his 42 wedding anniversary.  He has been married LONGER 
than he has NOT been married. 
5. Alan Schwartzman went with a group to Yosemite and enjoyed good food, fun, and 
lots of wine! 
6. Jim Trimble explained how to play LRC (Left, Right, Center).  Lots of fun! 
7. Steve McClure attended Pre-Pets and learned that he now needs to know more 
before becoming our president of Benicia Rotary.  Pets is March 3 - 5, 2017. 
8. Jim Lessenger helped set up the meeting room today and placed the American 
Flag on the incorrect side.   
9. Susan Hurl celebrated her 60th birthday, but will truly celebrate it later this year 
when she and Fred take a trip to Ireland and the British Isles. 
10. The Marble Pot (opportunity drawing) is the biggest pot ever - but still not as big as 
the pot that Jack Bell had which was over $1200.  So….you can buy tickets now, but the 
tickets will not be selected until our anniversary luncheon on February 28.  And yes, 
we will have a winner on February 28. 

See these people.  These people are from 
Benicia Rotary.  See how happy they look!  
They are happy because they attended a 
Rotary Night of Honor.  This picture is not 
current.  You could look happy, too.  Did 
you know the next Rotary Night of Honor is 
Friday, March 31?  Tickets are available.  


